

## Term 1 - February 2022

## **Home & School Newsletter**

homeandschool@foxtonbeach.school.nz



Volunteers Needed

Nau mai, Haere mai to all our new whanau.

We hope you and your children are settling into 2022 at FBS, I just wanted to introduce the Home & School group to those who are new, and existing parents. Home & School is how you can get involved in your child's school journey at Foxton Beach School.

The Foxton Beach Home & School has been going strong for many years since the school opened in 1951, and in 2014 became a registered charity which is a privileged status to hold. However we need your help to continue.

As with other volunteer based groups we do need people/volunteers to help design, plan and manage activates and events and more importantly take on the governance of the committee (sounds too much work?!?!). Its not to much work, but it is essential if we are to keep this Home & School going.

So please consider giving some of your time and skills to this cause.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time with the Home & School and have met some great friends through this; come along and join in. [Katie

Outgoing Committee Member]

Ask you teachers for more info or please come long to next meeting AGM Wed. 23 February 6.30pm School Hall.

Things we do....

Disco's, Gala, sausage sizzles, nit checks, litter pick up, cake sales, raffles, public events, endless list of fun and some work along the way.

## **Keep Up To Date**

Please be part of our Home and School **Facebook** page in addition to the School page.



**H&S Foxton Beach School** 

Search for **H&S Foxton Beach School** and join if you would like to keep up to date with what we're involved with, what's coming up, what help is needed and helpful school info. Its a way to keep your hand in without getting them dirty!

This is a private group page is for parents and caregivers wanting to be involved in supporting Home & School.

Coming soon....

**FOXTON BEACH HOME & SCHOOL** 

"WE NEED YOU!!"

AGM Wed. 23 February 2022

Elections for Committee of Members, President, Secretary, Treasurer, Communications, Ordinary Members

All parents/caregivers very welcome

Please we need your help to continue. Join in and put
yourself forward for the elected committee to be able
to keep this charity going.